## Britto, John

From:

Ellen Drazner <

Sent:

Wednesday, March 28, 2018 11:11 PM

To: Subject: Clerks@vaughan.ca Thornhill Woods C \_\_\_\_\_\_COMMUNICATION CW - APML H 18 ITEM - \_\_\_\_\_L

I have been a resident of Thornhill Woods for 14 years. There is a lot of traffic in the mornings and on the way home from work. I'm concerned that if we allow more buildings, we will have no parking and lots of traffic, noice and pollution. I bought my home in this residential Neighborhood since most homes were single family dwellings and the rest are low rise townhomes. Allowing the expansion of the Jaffari Centre will cause lots of traffic and that is a big concern.

While I'm disappointed that the meeting next week is at 1 PM and I work full time, I will take time off to attend this meeting. Please take note of my objection of this expansion in case the meeting is too large for me to enter the building.

Thanks,
Ellen Drazner
Mistywood Crescent
Thornhill, ON L4J 9E6
647-406-0330

Sent from my IPAD